
LEGAL NOTICE
TOWN OF WAKEFIELD

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

Wakefield Permanent Building Committee

The Town of Wakefield through its Permanent Building Committee and the Department
of Public Works is seeking proposals for the services of a qualified “Designer” under
M.G. L.  Chapter & Section 38 A 1/2, to provide professional design services for
Conceptual Design Services for the Wakefield Public Works Facility located at 35 North
Ave Wakefield, MA 01880.  
RFQ #2020-23 –RFP for Designer Services – Feasibility Study for the Town of Wakefield
– Public Works Facility
RFQ documents will be available for pick up at the Public Works Department 1
Lafayette Street Wakefield, MA 01880 or requested via email awaitt@wakefield.ma.us
on or after November 19, 2020.
Sealed submissions will be received at the above office on or before December 8, 2020
at 10 am.
The Town of Wakefield reserves the right to reject any or all proposals, cancel this
solicitation, waive minor informalities and accept the proposal deemed to be in the
best interest of the Town.
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